Starke County Amateur Radio Club Minutes

The February meeting was held on the 15th at the American Legion Post in North Judson.  There were 14 members present.

Field Day committee was formed.  Mathew N9LV and Bob, KC9ISI are the members assigned to that committee.

A motion was made to fill the vacant positions of those past officers who do not attend meetings any longer.

Vice President elected was Tony, W9AL

Secretary/Treasurer elected was Dawn, KC9HUD

The members present also voted to reinstate the yearly dues at a rate of $5.00 per year.

Therefore, dues will run by calendar year and are due as of this month.

Please pay by March 1 to any officer.

John outlined the RACES exercise that will be conducted on Feb 17th.  He also passed out the training material required by all members to have completed and tested on before June of this year.

Thanks was given to Tony for the hard work he did formatting the training material and making the CD’s for the individuals to use.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:45.

Submitted by

John, W3ML

President SCARC

